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Rachel Reynolds

From: Brad Henderson 
Sent: Wednesday, 7 May 2025 11:01 am
To: Ally Crane
Subject: Haldon solar farm fast track application
Attachments: Arowhenua pre-lodge letter - Haldon Solar Project 7 May 2025.pdf

Kia ora Ally, 
  
Please see attached a letter advising our of intention to submit our fast track substantive application this 
month. 
  
Ngā mihi, 
  
Brad Henderson 
South Island Development Manager 
M:   

  

 
  

 
Lodestoneenergy.co.nz  |  Our vision for solar  | Follow us on LinkedIn  
  




